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MAJOR UPGRADES FOR LINDBLOM PARK 
  
A re-elected Albanese Labor Government would put $2 million towards upgrading 
the changerooms and clubrooms at Lindblom Park in Pooraka, home of the Pooraka 
Football and Cricket Club. 
 
The City of Salisbury has identified the need for this upgrade as part of its Lindblom 
Reserve Master Plan, which seeks to expand upon the use of the site as a sporting 
destination for AFL, cricket, football (soccer) and netball. 
 
Pooraka Sports and Social Club, Pooraka All Stars Netball Club and Metro United 
Women’s Football Club operate on the reserve, but facilities at the site are ageing 
and have failed to keep up with changing needs and demographics. 
  
This election commitment would go towards new changerooms and clubrooms as 
well as improved facilities including a kiosk and storage shed.  
 
Consistent with past practice, election commitments will be delivered in line with 
Commonwealth Grants Rules and Principles. 
 
Quotes attributable to Federal Member for Makin, Tony Zappia: 
 
“Today’s announcement will be a gamechanger for our local sporting clubs. 
 
“Lindblom Park is much-loved in this community, but it is ageing and in need of an 
upgrade. 
 
“This election commitment will help ensure the site can cater to growing community 
demand well into the future.” 
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